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COMMENTS: As we move towards single delegate districts, the proposed maps raise some questions. Shouldn't we 
attempt to balance population and demographics? Clearly Fairmont's socioeconomic, developmental, and infrastructure 
needs are more in line with White Hall than Worthington; will outlying communities get the same representation and 
attention? If the intent is to create balanced districts, Fairmont by population alone should be a stand alone district. Or 
is the intent is to incumbent delegate seats?  
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